Monday 12th September 2023
Film Opportunity 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
			This is a letter to inform you of an exciting opportunity we have for students aged between 5 – 13 years. We have been asked to provide extra performers for a big movie which is to be filmed in Hull Train Station in February. (Exact dates to be confirmed.) 
The filming will take place during school time at some point in February. The name of the film is yet to be released. 
We are working alongside an agency on this project, all students will be required to have a headshot and measurements. It is key to say that not all students will not be selected for the film, the casting director will select students based on multiple factors. 
The agency we are working with is going to take the headshots and measurements on Saturday 8th October from 12.30pm onwards.
For the headshots they are asking that males avoid a hair cut until afterwards and that females try not to dye their hair prior. Some students may be asked to cut their hair prior to filming, this will be discussed closer to the time. 
If you would like your child to possibly be involved with this project, please return the following slip to NAPA reception or the email address below with the details required by Saturday 24th September.
Patrick.start@northernacademy.org.uk  



Name…………………………………………………………………………………………….

Date of Birth ………………………………………………………………………………..

Parent/ Guardian …………………………………………………………………………

Contact Number……………………………………………………………………………


